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COMMUNITY NOTICE 
WHAT: Metrolink Pedestrian Crossing Maintenance Work 

WHERE:  Metrolink Moorpark Station  

WHEN:  March 12 – March 25, 2019. Night work from 8:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. 
daily. No weekend work.  

MORE INFORMATION: 

Please be advised that Metrolink crews will be conducting maintenance work at 
the four pedestrian crossings located at the Metrolink Moorpark Station.  The work 
includes installation of new ADA compliant crossing panels. Work will be 
conducted only during these hours and will not interrupt Metrolink train service:  

• March 12 – March 25, 2019. Night work from 8:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. daily. 
No weekend work.  

During this construction work, we anticipate the following impacts: 

• Noise from equipment backup alarms and hydraulic gas-powered machinery 
• Noise and vibrations from construction machinery and activities 
• Lights from light towers 

Please note all construction dates and times are subject to change without 
notice. There may be additional clean-up work and prep work before and after 
the project is completed. 
 
Metrolink’s highest priority is safety. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
work may cause. Questions and concerns can be directed to Laurene Lopez at 
213-452-0433 (or to communityrelations@scrra.net). 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND COOPERATION 
THIS IMPORTANT SAFETY PROJECT WILL BENEFIT YOUR COMMUNITY 
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